
Newsletter 
28.03.24 

 

 

Dates for your diary  
 

Mon 15th April  

School & Nursery re-open for 
the summer term 

 

Tue 16th April  

Library open after school 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
start this week 

Clubs run from 3.30-4.30 

Tues: Y1/2 Football 

Wed: Y1/2 Craft Club & 

Y3/4 Streetdance 

Thu: KS2 Craft Club & 
Football with Mr Filder 

Fri: Y5/6 Striking & fielding 

 

Fri 19th April  

9.10 Celebration Assembly 

Y3 trip to Gazegill Farm and 
Bolton Abbey 

Pm Year 5õs first swimming 
session 

A busy week at West Street               

 

 

 

 

 

On Monday all the children in  
Nursery and Reception visited Colne 
Fire Station. As you can see, they had 
great fun! Mrs. Kozlow was really  
impressed with all the childrenõs     
behaviour. A BIG THANK YOU to all 
the firefighters! 

 

 

 

 

 

Meanwhile back at school Mr. Filder had arranged 
skateboarding coaching lessons for all the children 
from Y1 to Y6.  

 

 



School Dinners 
 
This is the menu for 
school lunches next week. 
We are unable to 
provide alternative 
meals. 
 
Monday  
Chilli & rice or Pinwheel 
pizza 
 
Tuesday 
Quorn/Chicken burger in 
a bap or Vegetable 
pasta bake 
 
Wednesday  
Roast dinner or Tomato 
marscarpone pasta  
 
Thursday  
Sausage & mash or 
Tomato pasta 
 
Friday  
Pizza or Fish fingers  
 
The cost of school dinners 
is: 
 

£2.50 per day  
OR  

£12.50 per week  
 
Parents who pay for 
their childõs school dinners 
should pay directly to the 
office staff. Payments 
can be 
made either 
by cash or 

 

A busy week at West Street           

continued é.              
Everybody had a fab time 
learning how to use a        
skateboard and practising 
tricks. The children worked in 
small groups to support each 
other and to share their skills. 
The skateboard coach was very 
impressed by the childrenõs    
behaviour and attitude.       
Well done everybody! 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday, Nursery and Reception organised a 
sponsored Bunny Hop to raise money for Pendleside 

Hospice. They invited their parents to watch the Bunny 
Hop then everyone had a go at various Easter crafts.    

So far, the children have raised £690                            

this is BRILLIANT! 

 

 

 


